
 

 

Planning Board Meeting Aug. 8, 2005 
7 pm Town Office 

 
Present: Duke Simoneau, Heather Quimby, Steve Littlefield, and Art Hildebrandt 
 
At public meeting on July 14th, the Land in question was voted to be sold, the Building 
notification Ordinance was passed 37 to 27, and the Rental Ordinance was rejected 36 to 
30. 
 
Maybe next time we have a public meeting we should send out postcards to inform all 
registered voters. (was a suggestion from a concerned voter at the public meeting)  We 
will try this for the year and see if it stops complaints of not knowing meetings are taking 
place. 
 
There is a Planning Board workshop available on Wednesday Sept.  14th at the Brewer 
Auditorium from 6-8:30 pm.  Three instructors who are attorneys from MMA will teach 
the basics of planning board business.  If interested, let Janie know so she can pay the 
$30 fee from our account.   
 
Meeting adjourned @7:20 


